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Fascinating  Destination 

Harnessing the opportunities available in Mozambique Tourism 

We are moving into an exciting phase of growth and investment in Mozambique and we are excited to 

announce that Tourism is playing an important role. Yes, the gas and coal industries are leading the way 

but tourism is set to benefit from this growth as new airports, hotels and conference venues are opened 

to facilitate the increased demand.  

A perfect example is the Nacala International Airport which will be completed at the end of this year. This 
200 Million Dollar investment will open a gateway to Asian, Middle East and European markets and offer 
excellent opportunities in the value chain around airports-hotels, restaurants, car rental etc. 
 
We have also seen the opening of the 30 Million dollars Golden Peacock Hotel in Beira which once again is 
allowing the investors, The Chinese firm AFECC, to harness the Beira Corridor growth as result of Coal 

mining operation in Tete  Province. 
 
Showing even more investor confidence in Maputo is the recently announced 250 Million Dollar Project, 
also by AFECC, that will encompass a 2000 seats conference venue and a 290 room 5 star hotel. Together 
with the reopening in 1st of August of the newly refurbished Southern Sun Hotel, this just underlines the 
confidence that investors have in Mozambique and the opportunities there are in a country showing 
incredible growth year on year. 

 
Further exciting projects around Maputo are the bridge and road from Maputo to Kosi Bay Border which 
will make this a 1.5 hour journey on tar road and the ring road around Maputo which will alleviate traffic 
issues and make the journey up to the beaches of Inhambane easier for the South African tourist. 

 
Some leading international brands with proven pedigree like Anantura, Four Seasons and & Beyond are 
showing their interest and long term plans for Mozambique. 

 
The time is right, the time is now. 
Office Address 

529 Edmond Street    
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